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From: Patrick Moore <alapaki-judd@hawaii.rr.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 1, 2021 6:17 PM
To: DBEDT LUC <dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Important Agricultural Land
 
Dear Land Use Commission Members:
 
Please do not designate our property in Hakipu’u Valley as Important Agricultural Land.
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Topographical Survey of our property.
 
It shows that the land is largely a steep hill and unfavorable for farming.
 
Our land is also totally overgrown and it is now mostly an impenetrable jungle. 
 
We are “land poor” and do not now have money to develop the land. 
 
It is our hope to one day form a “Hui” and produce a modest amount of food to contribute to the
health of our fellow residents of O’ahu.
 
We are thinking a Hydroponic system would produce the maximum amount of produce. 
 
By the way, my wife and I have been on a diet of 100% plant-based food for decades; as Dr. Shintani
recommends.
 
http://www.drshintani.com/about
 
This is the reason why this 72 year old man needs zero medications. No medications for my wife.
 
Mahalo,
 
Patrick Moore
 
Judd Family Limited Partnership
Its President
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